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Please note the information below regarding the current situation at the 

various Transnet Container Terminals.    

 

Cape Town 

High swells have impacted port operations, and all vessels have been advised to be 

ready to sail in an emergency.   All lashings on containers and hatch covers must be 

in place.    

 

In addition, performance at the Cape Town Container Terminal has declined 

recently.   Their management has become involved and while the situation is 

improving, service is not yet at the required level. 

 

Durban 

Levels of absenteeism are unacceptably high, in addition to which there have been 

multiple equipment failures, all of which are contributing to lower than acceptable 

service levels. 

 

Coega 

The port is still experiencing delays due to the go-slow, which is being compounded 

by IT issues. 

 

We thank you for your continued support and partnership 
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